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December 17, 2020 
 
Town of Sandgate 
3266 Sandgate Road 
Sandgate, VT  05250 
 
Dear Selectboard and voters: 
 
The Vermont Center for Independent Living (VCIL), a statewide, non-profit 
organization dedicated to improving the quality of life for people with disabilities, 
respectfully requests funding from the Town of Sandgate for our fiscal year 2021. 
 
Annual support from over 150 cities and towns across the State helps VCIL assist 
Vermonters with disabilities achieve dignified and self-determined lives.  VCIL 
works to serve individuals who can benefit from our direct services as well as to 
educate and inform members of the community about disability related issues and 
independent living.  Direct services are available to residents of Sandgate in a 
number of ways.  Peer counselors work with residents in their homes; small grants 
for adaptive equipment; Meals on Wheels for people under the age of 60; Home 
Access modifications; individual and systems advocacy and programs for youth.  
Information, Referral and Assistance is available to all residents by calling VCIL’s I-
Line, at 1-800-639-1522 (Voice and TTY). 
 
We are requesting $95.00 from the Town of Sandgate to help more people with 
disabilities in the coming year.  Enclosed you will find a summary of VCIL’s 
programs and services for the town and a copy of our FY’21 budget.    
 
Thank you for your consideration.  If you have questions or need additional 
information, please do not hesitate to call. 
   
Sincerely,  
 
  
 
Sarah Launderville 
Executive Director 
slaunderville@vcil.org
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